

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

2019 ANZAC Care Package Appeal

Dear parents and caregivers,

This year **Seven Hills West Public School** will be showing our appreciation to the men and women serving in the Australian Defence Force by creating and sending care packages to defence members serving overseas.

We are asking members of our school and wider community, to donate an item/s for our service men and women. Below are some suggestions for you to choose from depending on what stage your child/children are in. Please bring these items to the office and place in the labeled tub provided. Students will also be writing letters to add into the care packages in class.



We are asking parents to please send in donations by Friday 22nd March. In order to prepare the care packages, we are asking for parents and family volunteers to join us on Wednesday 27th March at 3:15pm in 2G's classroom.

Seven Hills West Public School staff will be donating the funds for the boxes and we are aiming to collect enough donations for 20 boxes. We are excited to see the affect this will have on our service men and women in the Australian Defence Force.

Ms Kylie Becker

Principal 25.02.19

Mrs Angela Mitchell Assistant Principal

Miss Sarah Guy Care Package Appeal Organiser

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147

Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

